The Non-commercial

Private Educational Institution «THE BRITISH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL MOSCOW»

Priorova, 9, Moscow, 127299

Tel: (495) 450 34 47 Fax: +7 495 156 21 55

e-mail: Daniel.kelly@bismoscow.com

Head teacher: Daniel Kelly LL.B. (Hons) PGCE NPQH



27 September 2019

School 2 Newsletter

Dear parents,

Parent Teacher Meetings

Parent teacher meetings are week beginning 7th October – if you haven't already done so, please do use the reply slip to book a meeting with your child's class teacher. A translator (Russian to English) will be made available if you have requested one. Also, if you need to meet with your child's Russian teacher please indicate this on the reply slip – the Russian teacher will then be in contact separately to arrange an appointment. Children can be left in the ICT suite during the parent teacher meeting. I look forward to seeing you there!

Free Clubs week beginning 7th October

Due to parent teacher meetings, please be aware that 'free' clubs will be cancelled from Monday 7th October until Friday 11th October. Paid clubs are not affected.

International Day

Monday 14th October – World Tour

On Monday 14th October children will travel around the world. Classes will travel around the world and learn about a range of countries – our whole school theme this year is Africa. Along the way they will have their passports stamped to show off where they have been!

Tuesday 15th October – Parade of Nations

On Tuesday 15th October we invite children to bring along their national dress for a parade in the School 7 auditorium. Parents are welcome to come and celebrate with us and view the vast array of different costumes. The parade will be at 14:00. After the parade, you may collect your child to go home.

International Day Homework

For International Day, each class has been assigned a particular country. For homework, children have been asked to create and then present a research project on their class country. Homework needs to be in by Wednesday 9th October.

Media Consent

Throughout the year, BIS wants to share and update parents with what is going on in school. As a result, we routinely make posts on social media and the school website.

Should you not wish for your child to feature in an online post, please do inform the school secretary. Many thanks.

 $\frac{\text{End of Half Term}}{\text{The half-term holiday begins after school on Friday 18}^{\text{th}} \, \text{October and children return to school on Monday 28}^{\text{th}} \, \text{October}.}$

Important Dates	Event	Audience
w/b 7 th October 14-15 October 18 October	Parent Teacher Meetings International Days	Parents Whole School
28 October	Half-Term Holiday begins after clubs All children back	

Kind regards,

Mr Kelly

EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION'

NPEI «THE BRITISH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL»

Russian Curriculum School (All ages) (499) 124 3496. ADMINISTRATION: Admissions (499) 987 44 86.

 $Web \ site \ \underline{www.bismoscow.com}$